From: Elizabeth Honey

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: United Wambo Mine
Date: Wednesday, 7 August 2019 11:46:11 AM

Dear Members of the IPCN

I am writing to say that I object to the extension of the above mine, the climate cannot
sustain any new inputs from coal mining, and would make it harder to meet our Paris

Agreement targets.
I commend your consideration of where the coal is being exported to and whether they are

signatories to the Paris Agreement or have similar environmental policies to reduce
greenhouse gases.

Yours sincerely
Elizabeth Honey





